## **Avon Park and Recreation Commission**

Commissioners: Carl Fischer Chairman

Barbara Littlefield Vice Chair Stephan McCarthy Commissioner

Dan Hart Commissioner

Ben Chapman Commissioner

FORM OF AVON

2011 NOV - 7 AM 1: 02

TOWN GLERK

September 12, 2017

Avon Park and Recreation met at 6:30 with Following members present: Carl Fischer Chair Barbara Littlefield Vice Chair Ben Chapman. As well as Jenn Mayo Programs Director.

Minutes from August 22 meeting were read and accepted

## Teen Program:

Discussion about email from Shanna (Fall Teen Program)

The selectmen is looking for more information on the teen program and with job descriptions.

Carl will clean up job descriptions and email new draft out to all board members for input and corrections before emailing to Shanna.

The positions should be for 1 director/2 counselors.

Jenn Manning (Diamond in the sky)

Jenn was here to discuss her groups interest in joining our teen program.

She will open the events to Avon residents only.

Many different ideas were discussed, we will let Jenn know as soon as we have approval for the program.

# Summer Program:

Discussed left over T-shirts, no decision was made as to how they will be used.

The check from Family Funway was returned to the town. No refunds to be issued if we can re-book this as a fall teen trip.

#### STOYAC

Aggie was as sign ups, she will continue as our liaison.

### **Old Business:**

Carl needs to contact Bill Fitzgerald about at Crowley field

Stephen is still waiting on answers on doors

Carl also waiting to hear from Tim Pesko about small playground at Carl Lundgren.

#### Field use:

Fall Festival Butler ASA October 28, 2017 Barbara made a motion for use of field Ben second was voted and Approved

Next meeting scheduled for September 26, 2017 at 6:30 PM Respectfully submitted,

Carl Fischer

Carl Fischer Chairman

Avon Park and Recreation Commission